
Orientation Programme 

 IQAC organised an Orientation Programme on “New Guidelines of NAAC” on 25th  

August 2022. Mrs. C. Sathyalakshmi, IQAC Coordinator encapsulated the weightage, key 

indicators and total matrices of the criteria to the newly appointed faculty members. She 

spoke on modalities of peer team visits and procedure to be adopted for peer team visit 

logistics. She highlighted the requirements, code of conduct, assessment outcome document, 

and expectations of NAAC from assessors who accept the NAAC visit. Nine faculty 

members attended and benefitted from this programme.  

 

 


